
Special Visit: 
 
Shri Paritosh Roy, Secretary, Department of Rural Development, Government of West 
Bengal visited the Sangrahalaya on February 13, 2017 along with his friends and family. He 
was provided with a guided tour of the Sangrahalaya. On seeing the display he commented, 
“N¡å£ Øj¡lL pwNËq¡m­u H­p A¢iiä qm¡jz S¡¢al SeL ­L i¡mi¡­h ¢Qem¡jz pwNËq¡mu La«fr­L ApwMÉ 
deÉh¡c! ( I am overwhelmed on visiting the Gandhi Smarak Sangrahalaya. I have been able to 
know about the Father of the Nation clearly. Sincere thanks to the museum authorities). 
 

      
 


